
St Chad’s Primary School, Catholic Lane, Sedgley 

 

23rd February 2015 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Re: Visit to St Chad’s Cathedral, Birmingham 

 

As part of our preparation work in the lead up to the children receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation, 
we have booked a trip to visit St Chad’s Cathedral in Birmingham.   
 
The trip will take place on Wednesday 11th March 2015.  In order to keep costs to a minimum, we have 
arranged to travel there by public transport (bus).  We therefore ask for a £3.50 donation towards the 
cost of the visit. 
 
To enable us to get to Birmingham in time we will need to leave school early, therefore, we need all 
children to be at school between 08.10 and 08.15.  Traffic permitting, we should be back in school by 
3.15pm. 
 
All children will need to wear their full school uniform and carry some form of protective, waterproof 
clothing as we have a short walk from the bus stop to the Cathedral.  As we will be out of school all 
day, all children will need to bring a packed lunch (no bottles).  Children may also bring a maximum of 
£5.00 pocket money to spend as there is a gift shop on site. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Mrs Clews 
Year 6 
 
 
 

 
I have enclosed a donation of £3.50 towards the cost of the trip to St Chad’s Cathedral on  
Wednesday 11th March 2015. 
 
Signed : ___________________________ Name of Child :______________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


